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Two opportunities to explore Delaware’s Bike Paths 
 
 
Friends of Sustainable Delaware and the cycling community of Delaware invite you to 
discover Delaware’s bike paths this Sunday, June 26, and again on the 4th of July from 10 
am to 3 pm.  There will be four stations providing maps, water, and volunteers to assist. 
 
The tour starts at Mingo Park on the bike path by the river just south of the pool, then 
progresses to the Intersection of the Henry Street bike path & the east-west path near 
OWU’s Selby Stadium. The third stop is at the City Park Gazebo on Liberty Street near 
the fire station. The fourth and final station is on the path near the Delaware Christian 
School Parking Lot under State Route 42.  
 
Participants may pedal at their own leisure or kick up the pace a little, according to event 
volunteer Mel Corroto. “You can cycle for 15 minutes or 5 hours.  A lot of people don’t 
realize where all the Delaware bike paths can take you. We want to show folks the joys of 
pedaling around Delaware this summer. Just get on your bike and meet us!”  
 
 
 


